
Notice of summer holidays for Imaging Core 

 
Please be informed that the Imaging Core will be closed for summer 
holidays on Monday, August 4 and Tuesday, August 5.  
The microscope room will remain open during this period, but 
Imaging Core staff will not be available.  
If any issues arise, we will generally handle them after August 6. 
However, please feel free to contact us by e-mail if anything comes 
up.  
In addition to our holiday schedule, please note that microscope 
manufacturers will also be closed during their summer break.  
Especially during the period from August 11 to August 17, support 
from manufacturers may be unavailable.  
 
 We appreciate your understanding and cooperation.  
 
 

Imaging Core 
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